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Attention: Commission Secretariat IPCN.
 
I wish to advise that I strongly support these two development proposals for the Culburra Beach
 region.
We have recently moved into this beautiful south coast beach township, and had been advised
 several years ago that a new golf course was to be developed and designed to compliment the
 natural beauty of this area. As my husband and  sons love to play golf, it was certainly an
 enticement when making the decision to relocate.
 
The West Culburra Housing Development would be a welcomed project for this area and would
 inject necessary funds and interest by small businesses and new home owners, wanting to
 relocate to this beautiful area of the coast, plus the current small businesses would go from
 strength to strength.
 
Both my husband and myself will be attending both meetings in Culburra to show our support
 for these two necessary developments that will improve and enhance our lovely coastal village.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Liz Genford.
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